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Dear Friends,  
 
Here comes a small report about our activities of the last 
weeks. 
Gladys, my assistent was very busy to arrange legal issues 
for this little girl, 8 years old, as we sadly found out that 
she had been raped during the last two years. She now lives 
with a good family. It sure took much patience, time and 
running around. 

It is not always fun to sit on a baby scale but I can assure 
you that it does not hurt at all ! Over 60 little children have 
to go through this exam. 

These two girls, who previously were very malnourished, 
have come all the way from Ceylan to their monthly 
weight check-up. In our small clinic they also receive medi-
cal care and 12 LB of milk. 



 
November is the first month when our team 
starts with the interviews for scholarships for the 
up-coming year. This girlwould like to continue 
in Junior High School but her parents can not 
afford it. The interview takes about 20 min. and 
in December the candidates have to return for a 
second round. 

Vamos Adelante‘s team has already started to 
pack schoolbags for the up-coming year 2005 
as we would like to give out approx. 2000 
schoolbags to enable more children to attend 
Primary school. 

Here you can see a few candidates who arrived 
last Monday. They are looking for both Junior 
High school, University and Career Training 
scholarships. Presently Vamos Adelante has 
received over 200 applications, ( over 700 for 
Primary school ). 



This month we were up in Chipiacul again to 
help some very poor children with schoolbags. 
Many had walked several hours through the 
mountainous area to get to the meeting point.   

In the name of the Vamos Adelante team we 
would once more like to thank you for your 
on-going help. We hope that you are happy 
with the results.  
Please feel welcome to visit us any time. 
 
Warm regards  
Nina 
 

With the help of Unity Church we gave out  
250 school bags, many sweaters and jackets 
and a toy for each child. 


